
July 12, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C.  20426

Re: San Diego Gas & Electric
Docket Nos. EL0095–031, et al.

Dear Secretary Boergers:

Enclosed please find an original and fourteen copies of the Comments of California
Independent System Operator Corporation on Recommendations of Chief Administrative Law
Judge Wagner to the Commission.  Two copies are being provided to the Chief Administrative
Law Judge.

Two additional copies of the filing are also enclosed.  Please stamp the additional copies
with the date and time filed and return them to the messenger.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Phillip Jordan
Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP
3000  Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C, 20007

Counsel for the California Independent System
   Operator Corporation


